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CPO Certification Class

The New Jersey Pool Managers Association will be hosting a Pool and Hot Tub Alliance CPO® Certification course at the Ridgefield Community Center.

The course will be held on the weekend of April 6th & 7th, 2024, from 8AM till 4:00 PM. The deadline for registrations is March 31st, 2024.
The course location is:

Ridgefield Community Center

725 Slocum Ave, Ridgefield, NJ 07657

The full weekend course is for new CPO’s as well as CPO’s who must recertify. 

There are no walk-ins on the day of the first class. For NJPMA member facilities the cost of the class is $350. Non-NJPMA facilities must pay $450. Personal checks, money orders, and vouchers are acceptable with the course invoice form. No credit cards. Complete student information is needed as noted on the attached invoice. The CPO® textbook and PoolMath workbook will be sent to each student when paid registration is received.

All students must have a photo ID, and a calculator for their first class. Please use the invoice attached when registering.

Registrations/Invoice must include:
Name (as it will appear on the CPO® certificate)

Home mailing address (materials to be sent to residence) 
E-mail address (for class hand outs and announcements) Telephone/cell phone (for emergency use only)

Member facility name & manager contact

Check, money order, or voucher to NJPMA (no credit cards) 
Registrations and inquiries should be directed to: 
Brian Bonnacci, CPO Instructor (Bbonnacci@northbergen.k12.nj.us)

